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First Tee - GVR participant, JR Martinez, has shown an admirable commitment to personal
growth and community service by achieving the rank of Eagle Scout in the Boy Scouts of
America. As a Boy Scout, JR learned the value of self-reliance and helping others, which have
continued to guide him throughout his life.

The rank of Eagle Scout is the highest and most distinguished achievement in the Boy Scouts of
America, requiring a Boy Scout to complete a rigorous set of requirements, including an Eagle
Scout service project that benefits their community, school, or religious institution. JR's final
service project for the Boy Scouts of America was a beautiful divot mix box engraved with the
First Tee Green Valley Ranch logo pictured below, as well as an amazing bench on the 5th tee
box honoring the late Derek E. Hawkins II.

The bench and divot mix box are a testament to JR's hard work, dedication, and craftsmanship,
and it serves as a lasting reminder of the impact he has had on our community. We are
incredibly grateful for JR's contribution to our organization, and we will cherish what he has
kindly made us for years to come.

We commend JR for his impressive accomplishment and wish him continued success in all his
future endeavors. His dedication to personal growth and community service serves as an

inspiration to us all, and we are proud to have him as part of the First Tee - GVR family.
., @ o




O° A%
¢

;0 first tee

green valley ranch

Help keep our SAT.MAY 20TH
community clean by 1-2PM

picking up trash around
the GVR Par 3 Course and sl

: , LEARNING CENTER
First Tee Learning Center!

Please contact Aaron at
APinkerton@ColoradoOpen.com if you are interested!




As the spring season comes to a close, we're excited to welcome warmer weather and the start of
our Summer (A) sessions on May 13th. We still have spots available for all ages, so if you're
interested in signing up, don't hesitate to do so! Additionally, our summer camps will be starting
in June, and there are plenty of spots available for those as well. For more information, please
visit our website. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out to Aaron Pinkerton at
Apinkerton@coloradoopen.com. We can't wait to see you this summer!

Click here for a link to all sign-up's




Too tall for your current set of clubs? Want a new driver or a new putter? Thanks to the
many generous golfers who donate their golf clubs to First Tee - GVR, there are all types of
clubs in varying sizes waiting to find a new home! If you are interested in trading in any of

your clubs, please reach out to Charlie Hall at CHall@ColoradoOpen.com.

We're thrilled to announce that we've recently been visiting local schools to introduce the
game of golf to young students. Starting in late April, we spent a week at John H. Amesse
Elementary and we're now gearing up to visit Kearney Middle School, Omar D. Blair
Charter School, and Reunion Elementary School.

Through the First Tee - GVR program, we're able to teach new skills to kids who may not
have had the chance to try golf before. We're also excited to offer field trips to our campus,
where students can play on a real golf course and experience the thrill of the game
firsthand.

We're grateful for the opportunity to inspire a new generation of golfers and we look
forward to continuing our efforts in the community. Thank you for your support!




